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PLEASE REMEMBER

HOT WEATHER
Please ensure that your 
child has a named water 
bottle and hat in school 
every day and has had sun 
cream applied in the 
morning.

READING BOOKS
For children who are not 
in school at the moment 
we are able to exchange 
reading books on Mondays 
between 3.30 and 4.30.

Children in school can 
return reading books on 
Monday mornings only. 
New books will be sent 
home with the children on 
Monday afternoons.

All books are quarantined 
for 3 days before being 
returned to the system.

LIBRARY BOOKS
Please return all books to 
school. Unfortunately we 
are currently unable to 
allow the children to use 
the school library.

INSET DAYS-19/20
20th July 2020
21st July 2020

END OF SUMMER TERM 
FRIDAY 17TH JULY 1.30
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Message from Mrs Money

I hope that you have all had a wonderful week enjoying the incredible 
sunshine. We really have been blessed with great weather over the last few 
months and it has certainly helped that the children both in school and at 
home can be outside for much of the day.

The children in school have adapted incredibly well to their new bubbles 
and staff continue to make this experience positive and exciting. For 
children and parents still at home, I really do appreciate how challenging 
this may be for you all. This week I was really hoping for news that schools 
could re-open fully before the end of term. I know that transition to 
Reception, to new year groups and to Junior schools remains a concern for 
parents and children. Please believe that I will do anything within my power 
to ensure that this still happens for all of the children whether this is at 
the end of term or at the very beginning of September. Guidelines continue 
to change regularly and I open every daily DFE update with the hope that it 
will allow all of our children to come back so that our school family can feel 
complete again. Current guidelines say that school will re-open fully to all 
children in September and this is fantastic news for everyone.  

I am also aiming to open our Woodlands breakfast and after school club 
again in September. Thank you to those of you who responded to the survey 
this week – this has confirmed that there is a need for this provision from 
working parents and I know that the team are really excited about the 
prospect of being back with the children.

Reading books – please return books to school on Monday mornings only. If 
returned, new books will be sent home after school on a Monday. Books will 
only be accepted on this day as this ensures the returns are sealed and 
quarantined for 3 days before being returned to the system.  It was 
wonderful to see so many of our children who are still at home at our 
Monday afternoon book exchange. Feedback from you is that children and 
parents loved being back inside the school gates and seeing their teachers. 
Please can I ask you and your children to stay on the school paths and 
follow the one way system out of school at all times. We are really looking 
forward to seeing you next Monday afternoon.

Please remember that all children can continue to access stories read by 
staff at https://homelearning.sandringham.kite.academy

For children not at school please find my story called ‘The Invisible String’ 
which is a reminder for all that whoever you are and wherever you are, you 
are still loved very much and never forgotten.

My newsletters will now resume to every 2 weeks but if you have any 
questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to make contact. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

https://homelearning.sandringham.kite.academy/
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